Supplier’s Declaration
Regulation (EU) 528/2012
on Biocidal products (BPR)

Staubli Electrical Connectors (hereinafter referred to as “STAUBLI") is aware of the Regulation (EU)
No 528/2012 concerning the making available on the market and use of biocidal products. STAUBLI
has every intention to contribute to the continuing process for obtaining a cleaner and healthier
environment. We are continuously improving our products and processes.

Annex | of the BPR lists all approved active substances.
We declare that our products comply with the requirements of the BPR.

Our products are neither biocidal products nor are they treated with substances listed in Annex | or
any other biocidal substance not approved by the BPR.

The information contained in this statement is based on our knowledge and belief as of the date of
this statement. We base our knowledge and belief on information provided to us by third parties
(suppliers of raw materials or components) and make no representations or warranties as to its
accuracy and assume no liability for the consequences of its use. We have taken and will continue
to take reasonable steps to provide representative and accurate information. This document will be
updated when the requirements or information change in a way altering the content of this statement.

Place/Date of issue Allschwil, September 25", 2024
Signatory (Name/Function)

Christian Gysin Stefan Liedtke
Division Technology Officer Managing Director &
Division Supply Chain Officer



